
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Establishment of Professional Board for 

Community Development Practitioners 
 

Draft regulations on the establishment of a Professional Board for Community Development Practice 

were approved for public comments and subsequently submitted to the Government Printers for 

publication in a gazette. The attached draft regulations were gazzetted and published on 26 May 2023. 

This implies that Community Development Practitioners (CDPs) and members of the public are expected 

to submit comments within 30 days of publication.  

 

Members are requested to submit written comments on the proposed regulations (as attached) on or 

before 20 June 2023 through their respective PSA Provincial Offices for consolidation, noting that the 

comments should be done in the format below as no other format will be accepted.  

 

Format for submission of proposed amendments 

 

CLAUSE COMMENTED ON  

(Indicate specific clause 

commented on) 

PROPOSAL  

(Provide a clear proposal on 

how the particular clause 

should be amended) 

MOTIVATION  

(Provide detailed motivation for 

the proposal) 

 

The PSA will then consolidate inputs and accordingly submit before the closing date as directed.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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